COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE

INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION
(Attach A-3)

DATE:
November 6, 2002

TO:
Greg High,Director A&EES

FROM:
Michael J. Zylka, Support Services Manager

SUBJECT:
VFA Property Assessment Draft Report Review Process

The following process will be followed for the review of all VFA Property Assessment Draft Reports.

Upon receiving the VFA draft assessment reports DPW Support Services will submit the draft reports to the following offices and individuals for review and comment:

Client Department





General Review

DPW  Walter Wilson





Review Architectural

DPW  Steve Dragosz





Review Electrical

DPW  William Robedeau




Review Mechanical

VFA will be requested to conduct a review meeting (2) weeks after 

submitting the draft reports, to address all review Comments and Recommendations.(Accomplished on Line with VFA)
Note, Upon completion of the assessment analysis Environmental 

Services will receive a summary of potential hazardous materials 

that may exist in each building.
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